
 
February 20, 2020 

Gary Anglin
Anglin Reichmann Armstrong, P.C. 
305 Quality Cir NW
Huntsville, AL 35806-4542

Dear Gary Anglin: 

It is my pleasure to notify you that on February 20, 2020, the Alabama Peer Review Committee  accepted the
report on the most recent  System Review of your firm. The due date for your next review is  December 31,
2022. This is the date by which all review documents should be completed and submitted to the administering
entity. 

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its
congratulations to the firm.
 
  
Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

April Boudreaux
Peer Review Committee Chair
Peer.review@ascpa.org
334-834-7650

Alabama Society of CPAs 

cc: Michael Miller, Jason Miller

Firm Number:  900010112694   Review Number:  570180
 

 
 

 

 


